
CALL FOR 
PARENTS!!

For our study on Gender
Differences in Attention and

Activity 

What will happen if you 
and your child participate? 
Your child will complete 4 short questionnaires in
school.

Your child will complete two computer tasks in
school that measure activity and attention (only
some children will get selected for this part) 

You will complete a short online questionnaire
about your child (if your child is selected for part 2)

We will contact you again in 12 months and ask
your child to complete two more questionnaires.    

A team of researchers at the University of King’s
College London are researching to understand

gender differences in attention and activity and if
these predict behaviour and performance outcomes

in secondary school. Specifically, we are keen to
understand why attention and activity difficulties

in girls become more apparent in adolescence. 

If you wish to
participate or if you

want more
information about

the study point your
phone camera at

the QR code and tap
the banner that
appears on your

phone. Or click on
the link in your email 

If you participate in Part
2 of the study:

YOU WILL GET £10
YOUR CHILD WILL GET £5


